
HALLOWEEN PARADE
Please join us for our 

Thursday, October 31st, 2019 
at 12:30 P.M. 

Students are asked to come wearing their school uniform. 
 

No masks, face make-up or weapons allowed.  
 Please bring your costume in a labeled bag. Parents are 
invited to come and help their child get dressed for the 

parade. 

Parents are invited to attend the parade. 
 
 
 


